
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

CF 13-1580
1 message

Janet Murphy <janetmurphy.esq@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 25, 2014 at 9:45 AM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org, tom.labonge@lacity.org
Cc: Debra George <abracadebra@mac.com>

Dear Adam,
 
Attached please find my personal letter encouraging City Council to direct Parks to stop using rat poison.  I am a
resident of Beachwood Canyon and represent many others (see Facebook page below) who are horrified by what
happened to P-22 as a probable result of ingesting rat poison.
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/48189839975/10152344562349976/?ref=notif&notif_t=group_comment_reply

-- 
Janet
 
This message and any attached documents contain information from an attorney that may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this information. If you
have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this
message.  Thank you.
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